 �
Date: _________________�
�
Dear Parent/Guardian,


We ask that you read this letter, sign it and return it to us.


We, the Japanese Animation Fans of Western Australia (JAFWA), are a non-profit organisation that strives to promote quality Japanese animation.


Unfortunately, the items shown are not rated by the Australian Board of Censors. This is due to the fact that these shows are unavailable in Australia. As such, we have classified our shows based on the Australian rating system and the judgement of the JAFWA Board.


The items shown at the start of the screening have ‘G’ or ‘PG’ ratings. The later shows have ratings that range from ‘PG’, ‘M’ to ‘MA’.


We rarely show ‘R’ rated material, but when we do, it is done in good taste and is programmed to be the last item for the night. Please note that such shows are clearly marked on our program schedule, and your child shall be asked to leave before the screening of such material.


Please be aware that we have a policy that persons under eighteen (18) years of age are not permitted to attend the screenings unless they are in possession of a JAFWA ‘Young Adults’ pass, which will be issued upon receipt of this letter.


Respectfully,


JAFWA Secretary


 


I,�
_______________________,�
have read and understood the content of this letter.�
�
 �
(Parent/Guardian’s Name)�
 �
�
 


 


I will allow my child/ward,�
_______________________,�
to attend the JAFWA  screenings.�
�
 �
(Child/Ward’s Name)�
 �
�
 


 


My child’s birthdate is�
______ / ______ / ______�
.�
�
 �
(Required for Pass Expiry)�
 �
�
 


I am also aware that he/she will be asked to leave if any ‘R’ rated material is shown.


 


I am contactible by phone on�
_______________________�
 if need be.�
�
 �
(Contact Phone Number)�
 �
�
 


Signed,


JAFWA Permission Letter











